
                                                                              
Freedom Orchard Update #5 

Normally, there is a lot going on at Freedom Orchard.  We can now add some intrigue. 

Those who are familiar with Freedom Orchard and our management team are aware of our strong focus on 

integrity and providing accurate and transparent updates.  We pledge to continue doing so to the best of our 

ability.  With this in mind, we need to address some recent reports and add clarity. 

Perhaps you’ve heard the rumors that started a couple of weeks ago, stating that we were “locked out” of our 

property.  On August 21st I went to the farm just to have my picture taken as proof to dispute the rumor.  When I 

went back again on August 26th, lo and behold, our gate had a new lock.  Up to that point, we had very amiable 

relations with the seller and perceived no indications that he might violate our contract.  We were told by one of 

the sellers that someone else had, among other things, tried to buy our property out from under us and offered 

50% more than what we are paying.  In order to avoid any further speculation and chart the best course going 

forward, let us share the facts before us. 

The current situation is that we initiated arbitration proceedings with the seller as the property had two wells 

which were not registered; as stated in the contract.  There was an old lien from the 70’s.  The other main issue 

is that the topographer’s report revealed that the property was about one hundred acres less than expected; 

very unusual in Chile.  Our final payment to the seller was due by July 31st.  Once we brought the deficiencies to 

the attention of the seller, we expected them to be addressed so that we could proceed. 

All of these things are definitely fixable, but must be addressed prior to our final payment.  Real estate hurdles in 

Chile are commonplace.  Luckily, we have a management team knowledgeable in how the system operates here. 

As it could be viewed negatively by the arbitrator if we forced our access rights prematurely, we are waiting for 

the arbitrator to be assigned.  Germán believes that this will happen within the next ten days.  Once that occurs, 

we expect full access again to our property.  Our attorney has assured us that the seller has hurt their case by 

violating our contract. 

On a more positive note (with more intrigue), the contract negotiations with our new investor/partner have 

been completed.  The interesting part is that the wiring of his private funds - held in a European bank - is  … 

“on hold” until the bank receives approval from  …  the Treasury Department.  Yes, the US Treasury Department.  

US capital controls are, in fact, being actively imposed.  This was not the first time one of our clients had such 

issues.  It was, however, the first time a US bank was not involved.  His attorneys are expected to expedite 

things, but there is no incentive for the other parties to allow the release of the funds quickly. 

This interim waiting time has actually been good for us to catch up on projects from the back burner.  I, for one, 

am networking with local organic farmers and suppliers in preparation for Freedom Orchard Organics. 

I will keep you posted on the latest developments as they occur.  Dr. Cobin will also be discussing everything on 

his weekly internet radio show “Red Hot Chile”.  It airs live, Fridays at noon (EST). 

As always, feel free to contact me anytime. 

Frank 

http://overseasradio.com/john-cobin/

